
 

   

Subject:- Working Day ( Pre- Primary) 

SPS/1130 / 2025                                                                    27th February, 2025 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Kindly note, Saturday, 1st March 2025 will be a working day for Pre-Primary students to facilitate 

Graduation Day practice. Buses will operate on regular routes. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Regards 

 

Priyanka Barara 

Principal 

SALWAN PUBLIC SCHOOL, RAJENDRA NAGAR 

PT. GIRDHARI LAL SALWAN MARG, RAJENDRA NAGAR, NEW DELHI-110060 

T: +91-8800593456 / 011-49254500 / 01 | E: SPS@SALWANSCHOOLS.COM 


